
 

Public Announcement 
NOTICE: ADDRESSING DUPLICATE 
ROAD NAMES IN WESTMORELAND 
COUNTY 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 30, 2025 

Westmoreland County officials have identified some instances of duplicate road names within 
the County. This situation can present public safety concerns, as emergency responders may 
experience delays or confusion when responding to calls from locations with identical street 
names.   

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT PROCESS: 
Before implementing any changes to road names, Westmoreland County is committed to a 
transparent process that includes: 

1. Community Notification: All residents living on affected roads will receive direct 
notifications about potential changes. 

2. Community Meetings: A public information session will be held to explain the 
situation, discuss options, and gather input from residents.  These community meetings 
will be posted on the County’s Facebook page. 

3. Public Hearings: A formal public hearing at a Board of Supervisors’ meeting will allow 
residents to provide official comments on proposed name changes. 

4. Final Decision Process: The County will carefully consider all feedback before 
finalizing any road name changes. 

WHAT THIS MEANS FOR AFFECTED RESIDENTS: 
If you live on a road that may be renamed, you will receive detailed information about: 

• Why changes are necessary 
• The timeline for potential changes 
• How to participate in the decision-making process 

Westmoreland County is committed to working with our residents to ensure all road names are 
compliant with public safety requirements while minimizing disruption to residents. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Contact the Westmoreland County Land Use Department at 804-493-0120. 
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